
From: Carol_Vickers@doh.state.fl.us
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 3:48 PM
To: debbie.zimmerman@polk-fl.net; allison.sullins@polk-fl.net; 

jan.calder@polk-fl.us; anna.decaria@polk-fl.net; 
jennifer.patzkowsky@polk-fl.net; robersoc@osceola.k12.fl.us; 
clemonski@nassau.k12.fl.us; andreu.powell@nassau.k12.fl.us; 
Cathy.Carter@nassau.k12.fl.us; Dubose Suzanne

Cc: shannoncalhoun.ibe@gmail.com
Subject: DOH Final Evaluation Report for SDEW Project
Attachments: Final Evaluation Report_staffwell_DOH_2013.pdf

Good afternoon friends. It is with great pride and a lot of sadness that I present you the 
Final Evaluation Report for the School District Employee Wellness Project. Your 
accomplishments have been extraordinary and the positive impact on your employees
will serve them throughout their lives. I’m so thrilled that each of your programs will 
continue now that we’ve moved on. Our new grant will allow us to continue working 
with your districts through the SDEW Partnership and the Healthy District Collaborative, 
so we won’t go away. We’ll have funds to support travel to the annual SDEW meeting 
and are always looking for other resources for you.

I hope you are having a relaxing summer and enjoy your 4th of July holiday.

(I know it’s unprofessional, but am sending you all a big unofficial hug!)

<<Final Evaluation Report_staffwell_DOH_2013.pdf>> 
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